Vasa Order of America
A Swedish-American Fraternal Organization
Drott Lodge No. 168

Greetings From Washington, D.C.
August 19, 2024

To our Sister Lodge in Sweden, Géteborg Lodge No. 452

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

We congratulate you on your 100t Anniversary as part of Vasa Order of America, as a Lodge in
Sweden. In addition, you are also the oldest Vasa Order Lodge in Sweden.

We happened to read an article in Vasa Star November-December 2009 about your celebration of
your 85™ anniversary on September 5, 2009. You had a wonderful event then. This is what the
article said: “After the ceremonies concluded, the evening was spent dancing until midnight. This
anniversary will be remembered many years ahead... hopefully to the year 20241”. Here we are,

year 2024, and you celebrate 100 years. So, you have clearly fulfilled your wishes from back in
2009. Congratulations!

The visit in 2019 by Charlotte and Lars-Géran Borjesson to our Lodge was a memorable event. We
hope we can have more visits by Members from your Lodge.

My wife Eva and | are planning to meet some of your Members on August 27t 2024 in Géteborg.
We will bring you special greetings and a token gift from our Lodge.

Enjoy your celebration.
In Generosity, Truth, and Unity.

Sincerely,

Arne Dunhem, Chairman
Drott Lodge No. 168
Washington, D.C., USA



31 Vasa Dr.
Vasa Park

Hackettstown, NJ 07840

24 August 2024

TO The Brothers and Sisters of Goteborg Lodge No. 452, District Lodge #19, initiated

into the Vasa Order on September 4* 1924, | send heartfelt regrets on behalf of Nancy and

myself that we are not able to join you for your long anticipated milestone celebration on
September 7t 2024.

It is our distinct privilege and great honor to extend our personal and hearty Congratulations and
Best Wishes to all of you for a wonderful, memorable Centennial Celebration! We will look
forward to seeing your special photo tributes in the next Vasa Star!

In Generosity, Truth & Unity,

and with Vasa Enthusiasm,

Past Grand Master Art Bjorkner & Nancy
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VASA ORDER OF AMERICA

A Swedish-American Fraternal Organization

LOCAL LODGE SVEA NO. 296
Instituted May 20, 1914
Erie, Pennsylvania

August 18, 2024
Dear Lars and Our Friends, Goteborg Lodge #452,

Greetings from Svea Lodge #296 in Erie, PAl We congratulate you on your 100t
Anniversary as a Vasa Order of America Lodge in Sweden. It is indeed a wonderful
occasion to celebrate so many years together.

In America, we are very proud of our Swedish and Scandinavian heritage. It has
been made more interesting with our newly formed friendship with your Lodge.

Lars and friends have been so accommodating to our Lodge visitors to Sweden!
Our member, Tom Hetrick, loved his time with you and appreciates all the help he

was given during his stay. We hope to return the hospitality any time any of you
come to America!

As we have been enjoying your book sent for our anniversary last year, we hope
you enjoy learning a little about Erie and it’s maritime history.

Congratulations and best wishes for another 100 years in Generosity, Truth, and
Unity.

Sincerely,
Pat Bellingham, Chair
Svea Lodge #296

Erie, Pennsylvania USA

Adelmod, Sanning och Enighet — Generosity, Truth and Unity
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Vasa Order of America

A Swedish-American Fraternal Organization
Omaha Lodge #330

September 7, 2024

Med Vanlig Hélsningar till Géteborg #452

Omaha Lodge #330 VOA extends their greetings on your Jubileum for 100 years.
We in Omaha, Nebraska, still cherish our Swedish roots, traditions, and foods. We
celebrated our 100 year centennial in October 2015.

All our members wish you a very special celebration and a wonderful future for your

Lodge.
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arol Smtlth Chalrman Carolyn M Vice Chairman

lorna Carbind /27%”’4‘/’0

Anna Carlson, Secretary Pat Lundahl, Financial Secretary Dana Gudmun son,
July 30, 2024 Treasurer

Lodge Members:




grattis pda 100-Arsdagen

Congratulations to
Goteborg Lodge No.452
On your 100th Anniversary

Greetings and Best Wishes to all the members. We
send our good wishes for a new year of growth and an

abundance of fun and fellowship.
From the members of Framdt Lodge No. 405
El Cerrito, California
Robert Homer, Chairman
Joanie Graham, Secretary
September 7, 2024




Grand Master

JOHN HANRIGHT

47 Scandia Road
Hackettstown, NJ 07840
973-262-2412

johnhanri ght@gmail.com

Vice Grand Master
TOM CLEVELAND
1117 Foxpointe Drive
Sycamore, IL 60178
815-508-6394
vasaordertc@gmail.com

Grand Secretary
MARLENE PATIENT

337 River Street

Leicester, MA 01524
508-769-5780
Marlene.patient@gmail.com

Grand Treasurer
KEVIN DEFEQ

38 Scandia Road
Hackettstown, NJ 07840
973-714-9469
Kdefeo67@optonline.net

Vice Grand Secretary
LILLIAN MORE
8007 East Palm Lane
Scottsdale, AZ 85257

480-994-0209
lilmore@outlook.com

MEB-Eastern Region
DEBORAH LARSSON
81 Midfield Rd.
Colonia, NJ 07067
732-476-8513
deborah(@larsson.im

MEB-Midwest Region
ANTONIO SPARGO
4860 Park Commons Dr #104

St. Louis Park, MN 55416
052-314-4446

Antonio.Spargo. VOA@gmail
.com

MEB-Western Region

JOHN ERICKSON

8637 NE 140" Street
Kirkland, WA 98034
425-821-4327
John.erickson3@frontier.com

MEB-Canada

DONNA ENGLUND
5717 Signal Hill View SW
Calgary, AB T3H 2M4
403-246-5484
denglund@shaw.ca

MEB-Sweden

OLLE WICKSTROM
Volontédgatan 6

SE 212 33 Malmo

+46 737 012 397
Olle.wickstrom1@telia.se

VASA ORDER OF AMERICA

A Swedish-American Fraternal Organization

GRAND LODGE

Organized September 18, 1896 - Incorporated March 29, 1899

September 02, 2024

Birgit Hellstrém, Chairman
Kungsgatan 44, Igh 1301
503 35 Boras, Sweden

Dear Brothers & Sisters of Géteborg Lodge No. 452,

| regret that | am unable to be there to help you celebrate your
100-year anniversary in person. Congratulations and | wish your
lodge all the best and hope you continue to celebrate milestone
anniversaries for many years to come.

In Generosity, Truth and Unity,
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Lillian More

Vice Grand Secretary
Vasa Order of America

www.vasaorder.com



